
“Stio’s Response”, 2 April 2024 

Stio takes the issues you've raised seriously and remains committed to 

the principles described in the Business & Human Rights Resource 

Centre 2023 KnowTheChain benchmarking report, including offering 

decent work, living wages and gender equality in its supply chain. 

  

Stio only worked with Garmex Saigon in 2019 and opted not to extend 

that contract on the basis of poor product quality and business 

management. As such, Stio was not a contributor to the recent layoffs 

and profitability challenges at the company. 

  

Also, here is a link to our most recent Stewardship Report that outlines 

our most recent efforts in this area. 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.stio.com%2Fpages%2Fstewardship&data=05%7C02%7C%7C7cdba882f3994f296cef08dc53654300%7C19f267d16988477da3575ccbb173738f%7C0%7C0%7C638476942209935869%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uVWMKH%2FodtQ1FR9XZMB1WUUw5JTXW46MwqK1KO0VLIg%3D&reserved=0

